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Monday 22nd April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

SATs week will commence on Monday 13th May 2024 - Thursday 16th May 2024. It is really
important that the children start the day with a full breakfast as they will be very busy throughout the
day! We would therefore like to offer breakfast for all children at 8am on all four days. Year 6 will be
able to come through the school office and come into their classrooms to enjoy a breakfast before the
school day begins. Those already attending breakfast club will be collected by an adult to join us in
class.

Please complete the following form to indicate whether your child will attend the breakfast days and
let us know of any dietary requirements they may have.

Thank you.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Thind and Miss Morris
Year 6 class teachers
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please return this slip by Friday 3rd May 2024.

Child’s name ___________________________ Class ________________

My child will attend all four days of the breakfast sessions.

Allergies or dietary requirements ____________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________.

Parent/Carer Signature _________________________ Date ______________

___________________________________________________________________________________________________
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